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“Thank you for the opportunity to speak on behalf of the North Carolina Medical Society, the largest physician organization in North Carolina.
The issue of Medicaid reform is a top priority for our members. It directly impacts their ability to care for their patients. 

Rep. Dollar, with your help and the participation of hundreds of people across the state, Gov. McCrory formulated and recommended a Medicare reform plan tailored to meet the needs of North Carolina. This plan is one our society has enthusiastically supported and we believe the budget adopted by the House moves North Carolina in that direction. We applaud you for the budget you produced and thank you for considering our concerns. 

The bill you are considering today is one that we generally support. While we still have significant concerns about moving to full capitation, this plan sets a glide path for physicians and other providers to systematically transition to a new system of care delivery. Additionally, this bill empowers the Department [of Health and Human Services] to work with providers to ensure that Medicaid costs are more predictable in the future while maintaining a high quality of care for all Medicaid patients. The vision, innovation and confidence expressed in our health care provider community is greatly appreciated. However, I must express our serious concerns about the inclusion of section 10 in this proposal. It is inconsistent with the direction of the Governor’s proposal. We oppose its inclusion in this bill and fear the inclusion of the provision at this stage of the legislative process opens the door for possible expansion of its scope undermining the likelihood of success of the Governor’s Plan. We support H1181 but prefer not to have section 10 as part of it.

We look forward to continuing to work with the House as this bill moves forward in the process.”

